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To Anna Henning:

This draft includes the changes you requested from the previous version as well as
multiple technical changes to the sections created in, or renumbered to, chapter 946.
This draft also contains a few embedded notes for your review. Please feel free to
contact me with any questions or concerns.

Fern Knepp
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261−6927
E−mail:  fern.knepp@legis.wisconsin.gov


